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First name: Russell
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Comments: I OBJECT to certain portions of this proposed forest plan.

Specifically, the area around Ophir, Bridal Veil basins, etc, you are listing as "Primitive, non-motorized" as the

"Preferred Alternative" for winter travel.

Who decided that was the preferred alternative??  This is the first draft of this and we snowmobilers have yet to

be consulted.  But you make us weed thru the fine print to even notice this or we would be shut down.

There is currently snowmobile use allowed and happening in the Ophir area, Bridal Veil basin, Lewis, Columbine,

etc.  

LEAVE it allowed use!

 


